Notes From Committee Meeting Held Wednesday 24™ March, 2021

1) Until we receive the virus restriction rules from the BCGBA, the 'County' and Hawcoat Park
'Board' have been notified that we shall start the season with the same precautions in place as we
finished last season. Monitors to attend at the start and end of each daily session, at a minimum.
(See attached Guide lines and Monitoring schedule). Let me know if any of the dates/times need to
be changed.

2) Liz reported a positive balance in cash and bank to start the new season. The Summer 2020 and
Winter 2020/21 bonus ball plus the club 'round robin' comps had contributed considerably to our
latest investment in plastic gutter boarding. It was also agreed that we continue with the Club's
website at an increase in maintenance costs and find other uses to encourage use of the site.

3) Virus rules allowing, the club handicap and championship would be held on dates to be agreed.
4) All current sponsors have been contacted, thanked for previous donations and asked if they
would continue for the current season. Contact details of any other likely sponsors can be given to
the Secretary.

5) 'Open' competitions were dependant on virus rules.

6) The bonus ball draw for this summer would start on Saturday 3rd April.

7) Following problems of vandalism and general littering of club grounds during the winter, the

police had provided a presence on site when resource permitted, and a letter posted to households in
the Hawcoat Lane and Thorncliffe Road areas asking them to report any suspicious behaviour.



